
 

 

Dear Sir, dear Madam,  

since the last week of November, the European-led Maritime Awareness mission in the Strait of Hormuz 

(EMASoH) has received multiple reports regarding GPS data inconsistencies. The box where loss of GPS 

or GPS inconsistencies have been reported is within the following coordinates: 

25.40N, 55.00E 

27.00N, 55.00E 

25.40N, 57.20E 

27.00N, 57.20E  

 

Via this letter, EMASoH would like to inform you regarding the potential loss of GPS when transiting this 

specific area. We kindly ask you to remain vigilant and report any GPS loss or data inconsistencies to 

EMASoH via the following email address:  

ctf474-emasoh.ncags.contact.fct@def.gouv.fr 

At this time, no further assessment regarding the origin of GPS loss and/or data inconsistencies can be 

made. Any provided data (such as starting and ending-point of GPS loss, as well as timestamps) by ships 

will add valuable information to make an as precise as possible assessment on the origin. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Kind regards, 


